Friends Of Thirsk Community Primary School

Thirsk Community Primary Meeting 4th December 2017 at 2:30

Attendees: Lisa, Sara, Sarah, Emily, Vicky, Jayne, Dawn, Jaime, Julie, Kate

Apologies: Adam, Donna, Clare, Kelly, Justine

Before presenting the Minutes of this meeting, as Chair of the PTA | would like to thank everyone for joining the PTA this year. The increase in members is very
heartening. Thank you all.

Christmas Fayre 2017

The Fayre will take place on Friday 8th December between 5.30pm and 7.00pm.

Adam has sent a message that his wife is still willing to help with the candy floss but must leave at around 7.00pm for a prior engagement. The draw for the
raffle will take place at around 6.45pm and the members would be happy to help clear up for her. Adam will be able to help set up for about half an hour after
school. Note: Remind the office about cancelling Sports Club for that day.

Stalls - Outside Vendors: Sweet Shop, Tatty Teddies, Romanby Woodcraft, Usborne Books (this lady has since cancelled), Phoenix Trading & Greetings Cards,
Christmas Table, Teddy Table.

School Stalls: Entrance, Raffle, Grotto (to remain £2 per child), Chocolate Tombola, Bottle Tombola, Pick My Nose, Cake Stall (reminder needed on
Newsletter). Refreshments: Hotdogs, Chips, Chocolate Fountain, Candy Floss, Drinks.

Santa’s Grotto — Santa is booked and so is his helper!

The cake is made for guess the weight — NB answer needs to be metric and imperial.

Sara presented a couple of new ideas — Bauble Bobbing — Christmas Baubles in the pool filled with Styrofoam pieces, That’s a Cracker — children and parents
send in jokes — these will then be drawn out of a cracker with the chance of winning a box of crackers. (Sara please clarify how we doing this).

Emily had the idea of doing small bags of bath bombs — 4 in a bag for £1.50. Please order and remember receipts to Sara for reimbursement.

Following the meeting on the PTA chat it was also decided to do our own hot chocolate bags and Reindeer food.

Sara will put up a list in the Staff Room for Helpers..

Any Other Business

Wednesday 20th December — British Legion Band is provisionally booked for 6.30pm — 7.30pm. This is felt to be rather late especially so near the end of term

when tiredness is taking hold. Sara will speak to Mr Chandler re the time.

School will attend Church on 21st December not the last day of term as is the norm, therefore it was suggested that the last day of term should be a Christmas

jumper day or other festive outfit. This would go nicely with the Christmas Lunch on the same day.

Wrapping of the school Santa presents will take place after the Christmas Fayre.

Sara has emailed Pete at the Co-op — so far no reply to her email.

Next Meeting

Monday 4th December 2.30pm to finalise any last bits and pieces.

Note

The new PTA cupboard now has a lock! The key is kept in the office, it is not known if there is a spare key!

Banner —52cm x 91cm start at £10.79 on Vista Print! £11.99 delivery (2 business day option).

Please remember receipts everyone and if anyone has any

Sent from my iPhone



